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MANSFIELD, Pa. (WETM) – The Mansfield Foundation, a local non-profit organization, is hosting a series of free workshops over the next few months for those who are interested in going to college and need help with the scholarship application process.
The Mansfield Foundation will host four workshops over the next few months that are geared towards helping those who plan on attending college by answering questions and providing tips on how to make the process more affordable.
The workshops will take place on the following dates from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Mansfield Foundation building located at 54 South Main Street in Mansfield:
· Wednesday, Feb. 28
· Wednesday, March 27
· Wednesday, April 17
· Wednesday, May 8
At these workshops, attendees will learn about different scholarship opportunities, scholarship application tips, understanding and completing the new FAFSA, the Pennsylvania State grant application process and deadlines and navigating the organization’s scholarship portal “AwardSpring.” All of the workshops are free and will include refreshments.
If you’re interested in attending one of these workshops, you must register in advance, as there is limited space. You can register today by calling 570-463-4040 or by emailing ddavey@mansfieldfoundation.org.
